
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – EIGHT OVER EIGHT 

 

 

 

 
TRSA OFFICES – MONDAY, 25 NOVEMBER 2019 

 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Trainer Mr. J. Hickmott has notified Thoroughbred 
Racing SA Stewards that following the colt’s last race start at Morphettville Parks 
on Saturday, 23 November 2019, on examination on the morning of Sunday 24 
November 2019, EIGHT OVER EIGHT was shin sore in the near fore leg. Mr 
Hickmott advised the colt will now be gelded, undergo a minor throat operation 
and will then be spelled. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sean Callanan 
STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
25 November 2019 

 


